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Dear Parent / Carer,





Our week was kickstarted by our lovely School Epiphany Service in St. Wilfrid’s Church this morning lead by Fr. Ian and Rev. Scott Manning.





Dance Lessons with SMB Dance begin this week before school on Tuesday-Thursday (8-8:45am) in the School Hall. All places and times have been confirmed by text. Please ensure your child comes to the sessions in their dancewear and brings their uniform to change into ready for the start of the school day.





Y4 have their 2nd session of swimming today. The first session went very well and over the coming weeks we hope that they continue to master this important life skill.





Applications close for our new Reception intake in September 2018. I have shown a lot of prospective parents around school recently and many of them have commented on what a lovely atmosphere our school has. 





Attendance is a strong feature of our school and I thank you all for your support regarding this. We aim for our whole school attendance to be 97% and above. I will be reviewing individual pupil attendance this week to examine and look at any concerns I have.





A letter will be coming to you via email this week regarding some possible uniform options for your consideration / comments. Please ensure that if you receive correspondence from school by email that you keep us updated of any changes to the email address you nominated for school correspondence.





Damien Stenson�Headteacher
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Golden Certificates for the week ending 12/01/2018


Reception ~ Henry Maloney�Year 1 ~ Lucas Jones�Year 2 ~ Billie Knight


Year 3 ~ Freddie Knight


Year 4 ~ Ben Ashworth


Year 5 ~ Mia Cosgrove�Year 6 ~ Emily Cran-Crombie�All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last week.
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Good to be Green week ending 12/01/2018


Reception ~ Luke Armstrong�Year 1 ~ Easkey Finn�Year 2 ~ Eloise Chown


Year 3 ~ Olly Rowlinson


Year 4 ~ Alana Gouldbourn


Year 5 ~ Will Ackroyd�Year 6 ~ Bailey Johnson �Well done to all children who keep the Golden Rules all week and whose names are entered in the class raffle. 








��





Winning House


Griffin with 186 House Points, Mallory & Green 176 and Wilfrid 170.�Well done to Griffin! �
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Attendance week ending 12/01/2018


Reception ~ 99.00%


Year 1 ~ 96.21%


Year 2 ~ 93.67%


Year 3 ~ 96.92%


Year 4 ~ 96.82%


Year 5 ~ 92.59%


Year 6 ~ 98.50%


Well done to Reception and Year Six, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners.�
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VIP’s this week


Our VIP’s this week wearing the red sweatshirts will be:


Reception ~ Marco Hamer�Year 1 ~ Brooke Owens


Year 2 ~ Connie Hobin-Nolan


Year 3 ~ Skye Thomas


Year 4 ~ Iona Anderton�Year 5 ~ Kalina O’Brien


Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister��
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KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table�The Infant winners for last week were:


Reception ~ Martiya Gahvarechi�Year 1 ~ George English-Jones�Year 2 ~ Elliot Wilson�
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Saturday 10th March – Wildlife First Aid - Ray Jackson, Warden at Lower Moss Wood, will tell us about the work of the animal hospital and give advice about what to do if you find an injured animal. Booking essential by Weds 7th March. 


There is a charge of £3 per child per session to cover the cost of equipment and refreshments of a drink and a biscuit. Children will be supervised at all times, Parents are welcome to stay if they wish to get involved.
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Times Table Champions�Times Table Certificates have been awarded to the following children in Year One:�~ Jack Price (x2)�~ Grace Elvidge (x2)


~ Freddie Howarth (x10)�~ Noah Rogers (x10)


����





Pen Licences�A Pen Licence has been awarded to Luca Brookes in Year 2. Well done Luca.
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Lower Moss Wood News�Lower Moss Wildlife Club is an environmental club for children from age 6 plus. The club meets once a month, usually on a Saturday from 10-12 noon at Lower Moss Wood Educational Nature Reserve and Wildlife Hospital, School Lane, Ollerton, Knutsford. WA16 8SJ.   www.facebook.com/lowermosswoodwildlife �


Saturday 20th January – ‘The Big Birdwatch’ - Take part in the RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch survey. We will be visiting the bird hides to watch birds on the feeders and the ponds to look for water birds. Please bring binoculars if you have them and wrap up warmly! 


No need to book.


 


Saturday 10th February – Birds of Prey - Find out more about these top predators and meet some of the resident raptors at Lower Moss Wood with birds of prey expert Ian Daniells. Booking essential by Weds 7th Feb.
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MOPS NEWS








We welcomed the children back last week, eager to hear their Christmas stories. It doesn’t take them long to get back into the routine following the hectic rush up to Christmas. 





The children can choose between two crafts this week....gliders or friendship bracelets.





Tuesday is our obstacle course.





On Thursday we will reopen our child led MOPS Cafe. The children make their snack, take orders and serve. We have done this before and they love it.





We will have painting tables.  Christmas card cutting etc. Bits and pieces table.





Mrs Eadie will be teaching the children new board games / card games which several of the children have really enjoyed. 





We shall have phonics games to help the Early Year’s children with their sounds.





Any parents interested in their child attending MOPS PLEASE RING 0775 9563603. Children previously registered with MOPS BUT WHOSE CHILDREN HAVEN'T ATTENDED FOR OVER TWELVE MONTHS ARE REQUIRED TO UPDATE THEIR DETAILS BEFORE THE CHILDREN ARE PERMITTED TO ATTEND AGAIN. Thank you
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